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My dear Brittain,

I have ~ery much pleasure in forwarding

through you my most cordial good wishes to the University of 
McGill. Bor one reason, all our Universities are at present 

hound by a common need and engaged on a common adventure.

We are all confronted with problems relating to our Staff, 

to our accommodation and to our resources and equipment, which 

For another reasonneed a great deal of care and attention.

I feel special sympathy with McGill which gave me a most kind
and friendly welcome when I visited Montreal some years ago,

and I feel that any message which I can send of sympathy and 

goodwill is but a bare acknowledgement of its hospitality. 

Personally, I am convinced that, although we are passing now

■

through a very difficult and anxious crisis, the prospects for 

the future are still bright and encouraging, 

the Universities have played an important part in the history 

and development of the Empire, and if that belief is well 

founded, I do not think that they will fail to obtain due 

public support.

I believe that

Yours ever,

0. /t- /b=U</u/~
Sir Harry Brittain, 
2, Cowley Street, 
Westminster, S.W. ie
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